
 

 
 

Mirboo North Pool Closed for Urgent Repairs 
 
The Mirboo North Outdoor Pool will be closed until further notice due to damage on the pool 
floor. 
 
Following the extreme weather conditions over the weekend staff have discovered sections of 
the bottom of the pool to have lifted. 
 
A pipe that returns filtered water has broken under the pool, causing sections of the expansion 
joint covers to separate from the pool floor. 
 
Pool maintenance contractors are working to develop temporary measures to enable the pool to 
re-open. 
 
Council’s Recreation Officer Ian Murphy said all potential measures will be considered to have 
the pool re-opened as soon as possible.  
 
“The damage to the Mirboo North Outdoor Pool will be rectified once a suitable temporary 
solution has been determined. 
 
“These works will be implemented to allow the community and our regular pool users access 
over the summer season, after the temporary works are complete plans for a permanent 
solution will be investigated,” said Mr Murphy. 
 
Both the community and pool user groups will be provided with further updates from Council 
and South Gippsland Outdoor Pool’s Facebook pages when more information is available. 
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